
Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

 

 

Tuesday, February 14th 

 Valentine’s Day (wear red, white and pink) 

 Ukulele Program 3:15-4:15 pm for those registered 

Thursday, February16th 

 Mad Science Program 3:15-4:15 pm for those registered 

 Ukulele Program 3:15-4:15 pm for those registered 

 

Friday, February 17th 

 Report Cards go home 

 

Reminders… 

The City will be replacing a hydro pole at the corner of Homewood and Dundurn 

starting Monday, February 13th.  There will be a large hole that they will fence off. 

On Wednesday the entire intersection will be blocked off.  Please plan for delays 

during this time.   

 

Monday, February 20th is Family Day.  No School! 

There will be a School Council Meeting on Tuesday, February 21st at 7:00 pm in 

the library. 

Thursday, February 23rd Sage Quest Information Session at Ryerson 6:30-7:30pm 

Kindergarten registration started February 6th. Please register any children born in 

2013 early. (If you have neighbours with children born in 2013 encourage them to 

register as well). 

Hello from the library! The Silver Birch Reading Club is underway and Mrs. 

MacNamara and Mrs. Grant are thrilled with the enthusiasm and commitment of 

the students who have joined. We had a big turnout but there are still a few spots 

left if any students in grade 3, 4, or 5 would like to join - just tell your child to 

listen to the morning announcements to find out when the next meeting will be. 

Thank you to the parent council for helping to fund this valuable club.   

 

Have a great weekend! 


